
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Mann, Ryan"; "BCC, Inc."
Cc: tpassmore@mar-win.com; tflemmons@mar-win.com
Subject: RE: 1RP-5069 Marshall & Winston Loco Dinero 36 State 2H
Date: Monday, June 11, 2018 12:05:00 PM
Attachments: approved_1RP5069_Marshall Winston Loco Dinero 36 State 2H Proposed Delineation.pdf

Mr. Porter:
 
NMOCD also approves of the proposed delineation plan for 1RP-5069. Please note that USGS has
more recent depth to groundwater data in the vicinity of the release location. Estimated depth to
groundwater is < 100 ft. bgs (data from 2015 indicates 63 ft. bgs) within a 1000m radius, which alters
the permissible delineation and remediation levels.
 
Also, please remember that each proposed differing depth of excavation must have its own set of
confirmation bottom and sidewall samples.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 5, 2018 10:50 AM
To: 'BCC, Inc.' <bcccorp@aol.com>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: tpassmore@mar-win.com; tflemmons@mar-win.com
Subject: RE: 1RP-5069 Marshall & Winston Loco Dinero 36 State 2H
 
NMSLO approves of the delineation plan as written.  NMOCD may have additional concerns.
 
Ryan Mann
Remediation Specialist
Field Operation Division
(575) 392-3697
(505) 699-1989
New Mexico State Land Office
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2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88240
 
From: BCC, Inc. [mailto:bcccorp@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 1, 2018 3:53 PM
To: olivia.yu@state.nm.us; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: tpassmore@mar-win.com; tflemmons@mar-win.com
Subject: 1RP-5069 Marshall & Winston Loco Dinero 36 State 2H
 
Good afternoon Olivia,
 
Please see the attached file which contains the Release Characterization / Delineation Plan for the
leak off of Marshall & Winston's Loco Dinero 36 State 2H line.  We are seeking your approval so that we
may begin delineation procedures.
 
Thank you!
Paul Porter
BCC, Inc.
 
Office # 1 800.765.3478
Cell # 806.790.1698
 
www.bcccorp.com
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